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From: Don Lariviere <house.dctrri@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 16, 2025 2:17 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Opposing HB-5436
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Chairman Representative Robert E. Craven 
 
I am writing to oppose HB-5436. I am a lifelong Rhode Islander. I have been a small business owner for over 20 years. 
Property owner and taxpayer. I have been a law-abiding citizen my whole life. But I am a believer in the Second 
Amendment and protecting myself and my family with the right to bear arms. I also am a 30-year Church member who is 
in charge of a safety team to help protect the flock. This law will only hinder people like me who only want to protect 
our families and the innocent, it will not take guns away from criminals. I highly oppose this law and believe it is against 
our American Constitution our freedoms and our rights. I pray you do the right thing for the people of Rhode Island, for 
our families and for law abiding citizens. 
 
Regards 
 
Don Lariviere 
House Doctor Home Inspection INC. 
401-597-0050 
WWW.housedoctorri.com 


